
Update is a monthly letter sent to the friends and supporters of Mt. Salem Revival Grounds 

 
October/November 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 
Personally, I have received great help from the practice of thanking God for every blessing I have received.  I 
want to thank Him for every thought of blessing...for giving His Son for me, a sinner...for the understanding and 
compassion from God….for the inward leadership and conviction of the Holy Spirit as my Teacher and Guide. I 
want to thank God for my parents, pastors, teachers, statesmen, patriots, and those who gave their lives for 
our freedom.  I am thankful to God for all of these and more.  “Giving thanks always for all things unto God and 
the Father in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ”  Ephesians 5:20. 
 
HELP MT. SALEM WITH A SPECIAL THANKSGIVING OFFERING - I am asking all of our friends who love 
Mt. Salem Revival Grounds to pray for us and to consider sending a Thanksgiving Offering to help us during 
our off-season at Mt. Salem. Your special love offering will be much appreciated.  I would also like to ask many 
of you to prayerfully consider monthly support to Mt. Salem Revival Grounds.  If there ever was a needed min-
istry for the next generation of our churches, it is this ministry.  We eat, sleep, and drink revival and for souls to 
be won to Christ.  We work hard to reach that goal.  Please help us, if you can.  Not only will you receive the 
Minute-A-Month, but you can keep up with us through our website at www.mtsalemrevivalgrounds.com, or on 
Facebook at Mt. Salem Revival Grounds. 
 
OUT WITH THE OLD AND IN WITH THE NEW - Brother Michael Fiedler and I, along with 
some of our staff men,  are replacing an old collapsed culvert by the side of the Welcome 
Center.  Dr. Ed Woods of Waynesburg, PA, had a friend donate a used culvert, in great 
condition, to the camp that will get the job done. 
 
Thanking the Lord for each one of you and I hope you and your family have a wonderful 
Thanksgiving! 
 
Because He lives, 
 
 
 
Dr. Randy E. Taylor 
Evangelist/President 

P.O. Box 186—West Union, WV 26456  - Phone/Fax: 304-873-2315 - E-mail: mtsalem@citynet.net 

Visit us on the web at:www.mtsalemrevivalgrounds.com - A ministry out of Mt. Salem Baptist Church 



NEW 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 April 10 - 14   Nehemiah Work Week I 

 May 15 - 19   Nehemiah Work Week II 

 June 5 - 9   First Aid & Lifeguard Training 

 June 12 - 16   Youth Week 

 June 19 - 23   Junior/Youth Week I 

 June 26 - 30   Junior Week I 

 July 3 - 7    Youth Conference 

 July 13 - 15   College & Career Retreat 

 July 17 - 21   Junior Week II 

 July 24 - 28   Junior/Youth Week II 

 October 13 - 14  “Fire on the Mountain” Bible Conference 
 

 

EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION 
 

Pre-register by January 31, 2017, and save in two ways: 
 

1. Pastors and their families attend free to the first four churches (who register a minimum                                      

     of 20 campers), or for every ten registered campers one counselor comes free. 

 

2.  Send $20.00 and saved $10.00 per camper.  Must be postmarked by January 31, 2017.   

     Starting February 1 thru March 31 registration is $30.00. 
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